You are invited to the

Lake Oswego Class of 1978 40-Year Reunion

REUNION

Dear Classmate,

As unbelievable as it seems, it will be 40 years ago in June that we left the halls of Lake Oswego High School and went out into the world – a group of confident and naive 17 and 18 year olds seeking life's next journey.

We know the past 40 years have brought a wide variety of events and experiences into our lives. Each of us has grown and changed. Each has discovered the complexities of life beyond our high school halls. So, come join us in a celebration of the friendships that have shaped us and the memories that remain.

You'll be missed if you don't attend, so come and help make our **40-Year Reunion** one to remember.

See you there!
Class of 1978 Reunion Committee



P.O. Box 40527 Bellevue, WA 98015 425-644-1044

Visit ReunionsWithClass.com:

- Make your reservation
- Submit memory book bio
- Connect with classmates and encourage them to attend this milestone reunion!
- Help locate "lost" classmates
- Request songs
- View "In Memoriam"
- Update your information
- Check FAQs
- View a map to event location
- Link to our LOHS '78 Facebook group

Can you believe it's been 40 years?

Lake Oswego High School

Class of 1978 40-Year Reunion Celebration

The main event

When & where

- Friday, July 27, 2018
- 7:00 pm 12:00 am
- Urban Studio935 Northwest Davis StreetPortland, OR 97209

More info

- Reception buffet
- No-host bar
- Spouses & guests welcome
- Evening casual attire

Reserve early for best price!

Reserve online at ReunionsWithClass.com or use the enclosed form. Early price: \$93 per person by 6/18/2018. On 6/19/2018 price increases to \$103. At door price is \$113. Buy Ticket

Refund policy

Refunds provided with written request received by 7/20/2018. A \$20 cancellation fee applies.

Keepsakes

- Class photo \$20. Taken at the reunion, it's the perfect memento to remember the evening. Photo will be mailed approximately 6-8 weeks after the reunion.
- Memory book \$20. Includes biographies and pictures sent in by fellow classmates, trivia from 1978, a class directory, and more. It will be handed out Friday night to classmates who ordered in advance.

What we need from you

Participate in the memory book

Be sure to submit your "Classmate Catch-Up" form for the memory book **by June 25**th whether you order the book or not. We would like to hear from everyone! Link to the form at *ReunionsWithClass.com*.

Share your school memorabilia

We will have a memorabilia display at our reunion and invite you to share your old photos, cheer uniforms, sports uniforms, school newspapers, or any other bits of nostalgia that will carry us back to 1978. Please email Bill Owen at owen678@yahoo.com to coordinate.

Sponsor a classmate

A "Reunion Fund" has been created for those unable to pay the full price of a ticket. Your contribution of any amount is much appreciated and can be included with the enclosed reservation form or online. To utilize this fund, call Reunions With Class at 425-644-1044 or visit our website for details. Arrangements are confidential.

Advertise to your classmates

Promote your business, send good wishes to your classmates, or even promote your favorite cause. Send in your business card or 1/2 page/full page art and we'll reproduce it in the memory book (see enclosed form for rates). Web banner ads also available. **Ads due by June 25th.** Email Ads@ReunionsWithClass.com.



